
 
Municipal Board of Canvass 

November 14, 2022 
 
The Municipal Board of Canvass was called to order at 9:00 a.m.  Present:  Erika Waege, 
Kathryn Kasper, Village Clerk Joslyn Hoeffert and Deputy Village Clerk Megan 
O’Brien.  
 

1. CANVASS ABSENTEE BALLOTS  
 
While reconciling Poll #4 (Ward 14, 15, 17), the ballot count was off by 54 ballots. While 
inspecting the vault to see if any ballots were missed, it appeared that a stack of ballots 
had fallen off the shelf in between the shelf and the countertop, which had been missed in 
the absentee count.  These ballots were added to the amended results and tally sheet.  The 
ballots were assigned voter numbers, the inspector’s statement was amended, and all 
necessary forms were amended and signed 
 

2. ADJOURNMENT 
 

The Municipal Board of Canvass adjourned at 11:19 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Megan O’Brien 
Deputy Clerk 
 


